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Chancellor named for lensen Beach 
Dr. Marion Rice has been appointed 

Chancellor of F.I.T. at lensen Beach, it has 
been announced by President Keuper. 

"Dr. Rice was selected for the position fol- 
lowing a nationwide search for a qualified 
and professional individual to operate our 
Jensen Beach campus,"Dr. Keuper explained. 

He added that F.I.T. isextremely pleased 
to have obtained the services of the new 
chancellor, whose background includes the 
position of Provost at the Auburn Hills 
(Mich.) campus of Oakland Community 
College. 

In her new role she will oversee all ac- 
tivities at the Jensen Beach campusincluding 
the College of Applied Technology and the 
Evinrude School of Marine Technology. 

Dr. Rice will report to Dr. John E. Miller, 
executive vice president and vice president 
of academic affairs. 

"I am quite pleased with the selection 
made by our search committee. Dr. Rice is 
truly a well qualified and knowledgeable 
individual whose background and expertise 
should be a great asset to the programs being 
conducted at our Jensen Beach 


